Good afternoon, all.

I will be unable to attend the August 7th Cabinet meeting as we will be holding our annual garage sale (almost 2 years late) on that day.

Lion Al Fennig sent me quite a bit of information and I have been in touch with the BC Hearing Conservation Society in Chilliwack, BC and they sent me some information which I will try to put together in a proper report for the next meeting.

Judi Kembel
Secretary
Sorrento Lions Club
